
 YEAR 12 
SATAC 2019 

Email: Admin@unihubsg.org 

Web: UniHubSG.org 

FB: facebook/UniHubSpencerGulf 

Monday 6th of August 2018 

Friday 28th of September 2018 

Thursday 20th of December 2018 

Thursday 3rd of January 2018 

*The information for this guide to Year 12’s considering enrolling into courses through the Uni Hub Spencer Gulf, Port Pirie   

facility, for Semester 1 2019 has been obtained from www.satac.edu.au Guidance is of a generic nature to Year 12 students, 

does not take into consideration any personal or extenuating circumstances. More specific advice could be obtained by the 

Year 12 student’s school career guidance officer or Year level coordinator. This generic guidance pertains only to the under-

graduate courses being offered through the Uni Hub Spencer Gulf Port Pirie facility starting Semester 1 2019. These courses 

include the Bachelor of Education, Psychology, Social Work and Nursing. 
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KEY DATES SATAC UNI HUB 

The Uni Hub has put together some advice* for Year 12 students contemplating enrolling in courses 
through the Port Pirie facility: 

 Apply via SATAC before the 28th of September 2018 for the $40 application price, you can wait for 
our course information to go live if you wish, as this will be before this date. 

 Submit a course expression of interest now with Uni Hub so we can keep you updated. 

 You will have up until the 3rd of January 2019 to make any changes to your course preferences. 

 Key dates below to be aware of and how they correspond to SATAC and Uni Hub procedures. 


